Subject line: Let us know what you think!
Body: 
Hello!
We hope you found NASA’s Office of the Chief Financial Officer (OCFO), Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Accessibility (DEIA) Pathways Internship and Career Fair Webinar on September 6th, 2023, informative.  We try our best to provide all the participants with high-quality information.  But don’t let us guess – help us learn from you directly.
Please take only 5 minutes of your day to complete this survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GC3HCQT and share your thoughts.  Any feedback is important to us because that’s how we can improve.
Thank you for sharing your time with us, and we hope to see you again at a future NASA OCFO DEIA event!
NASA OCFO DEIA Team
